
From: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2019 12:47 PM EST 
To: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: call between 3-4? I'm open then. 

Happy new year!

 

Andrew VanHorn  |  EVP, Development  

JBG Smith

240.333.3815 direct | 202.257.1014 mobile 

avanhorn@jbgsmith.com 

JBGSMITH.COM 
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